Back to business after Barry
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On Monday, July 15, the Tulane University campus got back to business (and the
books) after Hurricane Barry passed near New Orleans, bringing some wet weather.



https://news.tulane.edu/node/1642511
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Rising Tulane senior Mary Catherine Stovall prepares for a research presentation in
Howard-Tilton Memorial Library. (Photo by Paula Burch-Celentano)
John Yerks, a member of the campus grounds crew, clears storm debris from the

sidewalk along Freret Street. (Photo by Paula Burch-Celentano)



